How to Stay in Touch

The Class of 2010

St. Mary's 7000 S. Halsted Street Chicago, IL 60669 312-456-7895 www.stmary.org

# Dear Members of the St. Mary's Class of 2010

Welcome to the grand group of St. Mary's alumni! You are now joining a select group of successful young people, diverse in their interests and active in the world they are building. The St. Mary's alumni represent a true cross section of the world around us. Regardless of where life takes you, the St. Mary's community will always welcome you back home. The loyalty and feelings that our former students have for St. Mary's continue to grow and prosper as our alums do.

In our long history of educating young people in Chicago, more than 2,500 students have pass through our corridors. I'm sure some teachers and staff people have had a great impact on you and your success, but also know that each of you has left a mark on us.

We are proud of you! Please keep us informed as your lives unfold, and we'll do what we can to reconnect you with friends, too. We hope you'll always remember us at St. Mary's School.

Susan Jones Principal

#### Class Reunions

Every year we host a class reunion of the class that is graduating high school before they head off to college. It is a great time to rekindle friendships, collect phone numbers, e-mails addresses and just exchange updates on each other.

In the near future you are interested in helping plan a reunion; please contact Margaret Murphy at 773-715-2585 or <a href="marghym@stmary.org">murphym@stmary.org</a>

## 20th Anniversary Celebrations

#### **Alumni Board**

St. Mary's School is pulling together alums to form an Alumni Board to help plan social events, provide mentoring services to each other and support St. Mary's. This strengthens the ties of alums from different generations, helps promote St. Mary's and is a great method to begin your networking for the life ahead of you.

The Alumni Board will help you stay informed and connected to the programs at St. Mary's so you can share with others.

## Class Representatives

St. Mary's School is looking to have a class representation for every graduating class. If you are interested in filling this role, please contact Margaret Murphy at 773-715-25585 or <a href="marging-murphym@stmary.org">murphym@stmary.org</a>

### Where are my Classmates

If you lose contact with friends and classmates, please contact the Margaret at the school office and they will help you reconnect with classmates. Please keep the school office aware of what you are doing so we can update your file. We have an alumni page at <a href="https://www.st.mary.org">www.st.mary.org</a>, and check out our page on Facebook.

#### News

If you have news you want to share with other alumni, please contact the school office and share what important events have happened to you. Where you are in school, of if you have taken a new job, or have life changes you want to share, please let us know. Pictures are always welcome.

### **Transcripts**

If you need a copy of your transcripts, please contact:

St. Mary's School Office of the Registrar 7000 S. Halsted Street Chicago, IL 60669